
To Whom It May Concern, 

As a mother of 4 children who use student transport every day I would like to express my 

gratitude that such a fantastic service exists for country kids. 

I feel it is very important that my children can travel to a chosen school in a very safe and non 

intimidating environment, travelling on a bus with only school children. 

It is also great to have one-on-one contact with the bus driver, should the need arise.   

Kind regards 

Cheree White 


